
FY 2005 TRANSPORTATION CAPITAL PROGRAM
New Jersey Department of Transportation Projects

191A295   38 Missing Moves, Mount Laurel

MILEPOSTS: 295: 40.0-41.0; 38: 9.1-10.3

The existing I-295 and Route 38 interchange does not provide all the direct traffic 
movements between the two roadways.  A study is underway to determine whether it is 
appropriate to complete the interchange.  The adjacent signalized intersections of Marter 
Avenue and Briggs Road along Route 38 will be included in the study.

The Federal FY 2003 Interstate Maintenance Discretionary program provided funding in 
the amount of $250,000.  The Federal FY 2004 Interstate Maintenance Discretionary 
program provided funding in the amount of $750,000.

AmountFundPhaseMPO

COUNTY: Burlington      

Mount Laurel Twp.            MUNICIPALITY:

STRUCTURE NO.: 0327160            

LEGISLATIVE DISTRICT:  8         

PROGRAM CATEGORY: Congestion Management -  Hwy Operational Improvements
SPONSOR: NJDOT

ROUTE/PROGRAM Project ID Number

Item No.  

DVRPC PD DEMO $3,500,000113
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